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25th Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to Thailand
11 May 2016
Mr. President,
Finland would like to thank Thailand for its national report and for its presentation today. Finland thanks Thailand for passing The Gender Equality Act of 2015 (effective on 9.9.2015) that aims to protect everyone from gender-based discrimination. 

Finland wishes to make the following two recommendations:

1) Finland recommends that Thailand reviews its legislation in order to ensure that all legislation, including any laws regulating the internet access to information, comply with international human rights standards protecting freedom of expression and freedom of assembly.

2) Finland recommends that the Government increases its efforts to ensure the right to the highest attainable standard of health also to sex workers by ensuring them access to health care and services and comprehensive sexuality education.

Regarding the rights to freedom of opinion, expression and assembly, there are several Thai laws that gravely restrict these rights. A Thai journalist, who was invited to attend the UNESCO Press Freedom Conference in Helsinki in May, was not allowed to leave the country. What measures is the Government taking to ensure that national legislation on freedom of expression and peaceful assembly is consistent with international law?

At the previous cycle of the UPR in 2011 the government of Thailand voluntarily committed to issuing a standing invitation to the UN Special Procedures. Notwithstanding, the visit requests of the UN Special Rapporteur on Freedom of  Opinion and Expression and  the Special Rapporteur  freedom of peaceful assembly and of association have been pending since 2012.
Thank you.

